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Travelling Grant 
 

88th Annual Meeting 
German Society for Oto-Rhino-Laryngology,  

Head and Neck Surgery 
24th May – 27 th May 2017, Erfurt (Germany)  

 
 
 
The German ENT-Society offers financial support for attending the ENT-Congress in 
2017, which will be held in Erfurt from 24th May – 27th May 2017. President is  
Prof. Dr. med. Dirk Eßer from Erfurt. Integrated in the congress is the “International 
Forum” (25th May – 26th May 2017) with presentations in English. The support amounts to  
500 EUR and can be used for travelling and accommodation. The congress fee will be 
waived additionally. The grant aims at young ENT colleagues or scientists (age max. 45 
years) from countries with limited resources to support visits abroad.  
 
We expect an application of a presentation (free paper or poster) for the congress and a 
subsequent written evaluation of the meeting. We would also appreciate a report about 
the congress published in a national journal of the specific home-country and would be 
happy to receive a reprint. 
 
Please send your application form (see next page) with enclosure of your Curriculum 
Vitae and the list of your publications  
by email to kongress@hno.org    
or by fax: +49 (0) 2 28 / 923 922-10 
 
The number of grants is limited and decisions will be made by a committee, based on the 
criteria mentioned above and by the order of application. The sum will be handed over at 
the congress. 
 
Deadline for application 31 st October 2016  
 
For information on the society and the congress see also our website www.hno.org/en 
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Application Form for Travelling Grant 

 
88th Annual Meeting 

German Society for Oto-Rhino-Laryngology,  
Head and Neck Surgery 

24th May – 27th May 2017, Erfurt (Germany) 
  

 
Please return by Fax: +49 (0) 2 28 / 923 922-10 

or by Email: kongress@hno.org 
 
 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Surname, First Name, Academic Title                       □ Female         □ Male 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Clinic / Institute 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Street 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
ZIP-Code, City, Country 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Current Position 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Phone       Telefax 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Email 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Date and place of birth 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Clinical and scientific emphasis 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Title and type (free paper/poster) of planned presentation in Erfurt 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Former grants and awards 
 

Please enclose your Curriculum Vitae (personal data sheet) and 
the list of your publications 

 


